Kia Ora Tamairiki,
| hope you have been well during this lockdown.

So glad to be down to level 3 as this means we are a step closer to returning to school and
having some form of routine start back up again.

Please let me know if | can support you and your whanau with anything!
hbunnin ukekohenorth.school.nz

Stay safe during the holidays in your bubbles and | hope to see you all soon.

Miss you Room 4!

-  Whaea Hanna-Lee
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